SBBCH May 07, 2015 Meeting Minutes
respectfully submitted by Shelly Duff, Secretary

1. Meeting called to order 7:00 pm by SBBCH President Bill Holt.
2. Motion to approve April minutes, made by Charles Chick, seconded, and passed.

3. Mary Beth Conger presented the May Treasures report:
Beginning Balance - $6,973.81
Income - $620.00

Calendars - $120
Calendar Commission - $500

Expenses - $5,710.00

Calendars - $5,000

Patches - $320

Training - $520 less $180 back from students
Work Party sign - $50

Ending Balance - $1,883.81

State Farm Balance $6,115.23 after interest of $1.56 & $1.51 (March & April)
Beginning Balance - $7,269.84

Motion was made by Phil Ryan to accept the Treasures report as stated, seconded and passed.

4. Committee Reports:
Standing Committees

Education: Madison Seamans is the new chair of the education committee.
Projects & Rides: Rob Adams reported another great turn out on the Wilson Creek fun ride. Rob also
gave an update on the April 18" First aid/cpr course stating it was very “hands-on” and he hopes we can

schedule another next year.

A backcountry skills clinic will be held May 9, 2015 at 0900 hours in the public arena near the Emmett
Fairgrounds. This will be followed by a Pack clinic that begins at 1230 hours.

Highway clean up will be Wed. May 13, 2015

Upcoming Sawyer training will be held May 16, 2015, those interested will meet at the Triangle in Sweet
at 0800 hrs.

Annual Yard Sale will be May 30, 2015

Calendar Sales: Bill Holt reports there are still calendars left to be sold.

2015 Horse Expo: It was noted there was not a very large turnout at the Horse Expo this year.



State Directors/National Director -

State BOD Meeting/Convention was held in McCall those who attended gave an overview of the events
and resolutions that were discussed.

Public Lands: Phil Ryan reported the Bill 1110 has reached the senate.

6. Unfinished Business
BCHI arm patches — 40 patches were ordered, 39 patches have been paid for.

7. New Business
8. Program, Good of the Order/Notices

Dan Murphy passed away at his home in Meridian April 30,2015.
Shannon Schantz gave lessons on how to use our new blood pressure cuff.

Door Prizes

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.

2015 Officers of Squaw Butte Back Country Horsemen
President: Bill Holt
Vice-President: Charles Chick
Secretary: Shelly Duff
Treasurer: Bill Conger
Two (2) State Directors: Phil Ryan
Robbin Schindele
Alternate State Director: Marybeth Conger
Foundation Director: Roger Segers
Alt Foundation Directors: Chris Holt



